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Comments Dear Sir/Madam I have a great many concerns regarding this development ,My main worries are the
harmful dust/odour/fumes generated by this huge chimney constantly spewing over the local area
,especially as I understand there are further housing proposals in the immediate area,my own and my
wifes health are both frail she with asthmatic condition and I with heart and lung deficiencies ,our
property being situated to the north east of the proposed development with the prevailing south
westerly winds we would be in direct path of any discharge. My other main concern is that of the huge
increase in road usage by HGV vehicles travelling to and from the site, already we have far to many
large vehicles in the surrounding area on roads which were never built to accommodate such
traffic,already repairs that were done quite recently are falling apart and that is with the traffic we
have now and not the proposed extra vehicles,also despite signs to the contrary signing these vehicles
are turning north and causing mayhem and damage to the residents and users of the ford road Arundel
end. All this before you consider the hideous site of a chimney higher than Chichester cathedral.
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